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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In response to parental requests, we have decided to reflect the Federation of both the 

Infant and Junior School by introducing a new uniform from September which will 

feature our new Clarendon Federation logo. 

 

Moving forwards from September both schools will have royal blue sweatshirts and 

cardigans.  Our supplier, Brigade, will have uniform featuring the new logo available to buy 

from the Summer Term (after the Easter Holidays). 

 

We would like to reassure you that there will be a transition period during which both 

uniforms will be acceptable.  Therefore if your child has a blue sweatshirt or cardigan 

with the old logo that will still fit in September, they will still be able to wear it to 

school. 

 

This will also apply to such items as bookbags and PE bags etc.  In light of the current 

financial situation, we would like to assure you that there is no requirement to purchase 

any additional new uniform until you are ready to replace it.  We also advise that non-logo 

sweatshirts and cardigans are acceptable as long as any ones purchased for September 

are Royal blue. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

S Cornish 

Head of School 

http://www.schoolsrugby.co.uk/mainFS.asp?id=13

